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The Secretariat of the SAARC Development Fund presents its compliments to the
Ministry of External/Foreign Affairs, SAARC Member States and SAARC Secretariat
and would like to seek the kind assistance of the SAARC Divisions and SAARC
Secretariat to kindly advertise the “Request for quotation for supply of Monitoring &
Evaluation software” through the following websites:

Ministry of External/Foreign Affairs, SAARC Member States,
Ministry of Finance/Treasury/Planning, SAARC Member States,

SAARC Secretariat,

SAARC Regional Centers, and
SAARC Chamber and National Business Chambers/Federations, SAARC

SRS

Member States.

The SDF Secretariat avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Ministries of
External/Foreign Affairs of the SAARC Member States and SAARC Secretariat the
assurances of its highest consideration. 7
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SAARC

SAARC Development Fund

REQUEST FOR QUOTATION FOR
SUPPLY OF MONITORING AND EVALUATION SOFTWARE
(OFF THE SHELF MIS PRODUCT)

The SAARC Development Fund invites eligible firms/vendors to submit their quotation
for the supply of Monitoring & Evaluation related software aligned with SDF funded
projects’ results framework. This project is funded by the World Bank.

Last date of submission of quotation is October 15,2014,

For the detailed RFQ document please visit our website www.sdfsec.o
or contact us at info@sdfsec.org or at +975-2-321152/3211 53.



